
Member at Large Report August 2016 

Member at Large – Nancy Kirkpatrick-Reno 

Awards Chairperson Report-Nancy Kirkpatrick-Reno 

Drafted Awards article for SPMS newsletter and submitted to Newsletter Publisher.  Article is a 

reminder of upcoming Awards, requirements for the awards and deadlines for submission of 

those awards.   

 Male and Female Swimmer of the Year Award -10/31/2016 

 Jim Marcus Award- September 30
th

 

 Steve Schofield Distinguished Service Award – September 30
th 

 
Webmaster updated the SPMS website with the 2015 Swimmer of the Year award recipient 

names at my request.  

SPMS submitted a nomination for the USMS Open Water Service Award. 

Attended the following swim meets: 

 SPMS Regional Zone Championships in Mission Viejo. – Well attended meet there were 

some issues with timing system and getting accurate splits, lack of enough timers. 

 Patrick Moore Relay Meet in Mission Viejo- Fun meet as always. Issues with timing system 

and accurate splits, lack of enough timers.  

 USMS LCM Championships in Mt. Hood, Oregon.  Well run large LCM Championship 

meet, very crowded warm ups, very hot weather.   SPMS represented by a strong 4
th

 place 

combined team finish of Rose Bowl, and 8
th

 place finish of Conejo Valley Masters. Other SPMS 

teams in attendance, Mission Viejo, Las Vegas, Ventura Masters, and Caltech Masters.  

 I contacted the awards company to begin process for ordering of Annual Awards.  

Suggestions to hold the Annual Meeting, face to face, after the Turkey Shoot meet at Pierce 

College on Sunday November 20
th

.  Early dinner meeting after the swim meet.  Since most of us 

attend this meet and to try and attract some new members to our meetings.  I will present this 

option on next Conference call.  


